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OIA IRO-563

Téna koe-

Official information request regarding water pipe replacement projects (CAPEX) in Hataitai,
planned for 2024 (Ref: OIA IRO-563)

Thank you for your official information request dated 7 January 2024 requesting the following
information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the
Act):

e Inrespect of water pipe replacement projects (CAPEX) in Hataitai, what locations have
work underway at present and what locations are planned for 2024?

In response to your request, | can confirm that there is no capex pipe work in construction
this financial year or planned for next year in the Hataitai suburb.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz
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